MM\ Catholic Famil, NEWS
WATCH: Gaspers Interviewed by Fatima Center about World Youth
Day

In anticipation of World Youth Day 2023 in Lisbon, The Fatima Center recently interviewed
CFN'’s Matt Gaspers, who attended WYD 2002 in Toronto — the same one that John Vennari
(RIP) attended to cover for CEN.

Gaspers discusses his own experience attending the event 21 years ago and some of the
doctrinal, liturgical, and practical problems with World Youth Day as the event is typically
run, particularly in light of Our Lady’s Fatima Message.

Stay tuned for a full description of Gaspers’ experience at WYD 2002 in the upcoming July
2023 issue of CFN! SUBSCRIBE HERE
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